
 
MEMORANDUM 
To:  Liquor Commissioners 
 
From:  Tracey Covert, City Clerk 
 
Date:  October 8, 2009 
 
Re: Liquor Commission Hearing of October 13, 2009, located in the Conference 

Room, 109 E. Olive St. 
 
 
4:00 p.m. The application of KOS LLC., d/b/a The Teebox Bar & Grill, located at Lot 145 

Airport Park Subdivision, 12th Addition, located on Gerig Dr., near the southwest 
corner of Gerig Dr. and Esktam Dr., requesting an RAS liquor license which 
would allow the sale of all types of alcohol by the glass for consumption on the 
premises seven (7) days a week, previously approved for Lot 132. 

 
  The removal of a stockholder for KPTS, Inc., d/b/a Six Strings, located at 525 N. 

Center St., currently holding a TAS liquor license which allows the sale of all 
types of alcohol by the glass for consumption on the premises seven (7) days a 
week. 

 
 Proposed text amendment, recommending the addition of another classification 

(SE), that would allow a business or organization to apply for a liquor license for 
seasonal events, lasting a specific time frame. 

 
 Review of the Adult Responsibility form language. 
 
cc: Legal Dept. 
 
TC/rg 


